
Glenorchy School 
J U N  2 0 1 5  T E R M  2  I S S U E  9  

DATES 

 

24th June 

Sports Day in Queens-

town for Y4 to Y8 

25th June 

BoT Meeting 

 

3rd July 

Last day of term 2! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What a great learning fortnight we have had. The Principals con-
ference was inspiring and left my mind soaring with a multitude 
of possibilities.  

The First Time Principals meeting in Dunedin was then a com-
plete contrast and bought me back down to earth thinking pa-
perwork and admin. 

Helen has been off being musically inspired and is today on a 
course continuing her learning of ‘Overall Teacher Judgements’. 

Mr B continues with his gym regime to strengthen his leg ready 
for his return and ski camp. 

This week marks the end of the Fun Friends and Friends for 
life programme – it would be good if parents could feed back 
about how they found the programme and if the homework 
was useful.  Please email me with your thoughts. 

The children are demonstrating their progress and working 
hard to complete work as we all start to collate data and evi-
dence for the student led conferences on the 24th June. 
(Timetable for this will be sent out next week). 

 

The Senior class have also been busy 

this term learning ball skills.  We have 

had sport coaches visit every week to 

teach year 4’s to year 8’s.  The students 

skills will be tested when they compete 

in the sports day in Queenstown on the 

24th June.  More information about this 

will be sent on to parents soon.   

Rooster’s need a good 

home—if anyone wants 

a rooster, please contact 

the school—03 442 9900 

or 

office@glenorchy.school.

nz 



P A G E  2  

 

Harvey and Theo were in Dunedin last 
Friday having a ball at the Under 20 
Soccer world cup being captain escorts. 

Well Done you two! 

 

Timo was also out and about moun-
tain biking on Friday and had a thor-
oughly enjoyable day representing 
Glenorchy in Alexandra at the Top 
Bike Competition. 

Well done Timo! 

Wakatipu Ski Club - Coronet Peak 

 

The Wakatipu Ski Club offers the best value Ski or Snowboard 
lessons with NZSki for children aged 4yrs and up and adults in 
the Wakatipu. Not only do you receive reduced prices on les-
sons the club also offers a family friendly, warm on mountain 
lodge with kitchen facilities and a playroom. You can hang out, 
relax and meet new people. 

This year the club has waived the initial joining fee making it 
more affordable for all.  

To join visit  www.wsc.co.nz  

Glenorchy School  

Oban St 

P.O.Box 19 

Glenorchy 9350 

 

Ph 03 442 9900 

Fax: 03 442 9975 

Cell: 027 5010520 

 

office@glenorchy.school.nz 

principal@glenorchy.school.nz 

http://www.wsc.co.nz/

